Dear Legislature,

My Name is Cynthia Popp and | am opposed to HB3063. | am not for or against vaccinations,
however | am against mandating parents to follow a strict vaccination schedule or be denied
day care or public education. Many people choose to wait a year to begin vaccinating. Who are
you to mandate that a newborn baby has to have a shot on their first day of life? Are you willing
to make this decision and take that choice away from parents?

| have a lot of questions about this bill? How soon will children be excluded? Will children have
a window of time to catch up to the state schedule? Are you just going to dump over 30,000
children out of the system at once? What about kids with IEPs? This bill seems to have been
drafted hastily as it leaves out many details. Is there an emergency that warrants all vaccines
mandatory right now? What is that emergency?! What about all of the adults walking around
unvaccinated in our public spaces. Why are they not a threat?

Please reconsider this overreaching bill. There will be much suffering if it passes and that will be
on you.

Kind regards,
Cynthia Popp
Democrat



